

BEDFORD HIGH SCHOOL

A Specialist Business and Enterprise College with Applied Learning Headteacher: Mrs H J Phillips

11th February, 2020

Dear Parent,

Year 11 Revision Spring 2020

Please find attached details of extra revision sessions being provided for Year 11 students during the February half-term, Easter holidays and on Saturdays. As you will see, some sessions are targeted at particular classes, whilst others are open to all students within a subject. There are a few occasions when there may be a clash between two subjects. Where this is the case, the student should attend the session which they feel would be most useful.

In previous years, we have found that students who attend these extra sessions achieve better grades in the final exams. Please encourage your child to attend whenever possible. Students do not have to wear school uniform to these sessions. However, we expect the usual high standards of behaviour and effort, so that all those who attend can gain the maximum benefit.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours sincerely,

P. Shelle

Mr P. Shelton

Deputy Headteacher

































